
ULARP REPORT TO THE FACULTY SENATE 1 12 2022 

Elaine Wise 

ULARP held its Annual Holiday Luncheon at the University Club on Thursday, 16 December, in the 

Ballroom, with 80 members and guests in attendance.  Meetings of the Board will resume on !8 January 

at 10 am in the University Club Boardroom, and the ULARP Coffee Hour in the Pub will resume on this 

coming Friday, January 14, at 10 AM. 

The agenda for the January Board Meeting will include a report from ULARP President Mary Rising on 

the association’s transition from HR to the Employee Success Center, discussion of the Optum direct bill 

error that affected retirees this January, and review of the holiday luncheon.  The Board will also discuss 

suggestions for spring events, such as an Alumni Office co-sponsored get together at a Women’s 

Basketball Game. 


